
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

FOR ADAMS COUNTY, MISSISSIPPI 

DISASTER DEBRIS REMOVAL AND DISPOSAL 

 

The Adams County Board of Supervisors is soliciting sealed proposals to provide 

Disaster Debris Removal and Disposal services in response to the impact of 

Natural Disasters. 

 

Sealed Proposals will be received until Tuesday, July 6, 2021, no later than 10:00 

a.m. at the Adams County Board of Supervisors Building, 314 State Street, 

Natchez, MS 39120.   

 

Please list on the outside of your sealed bid which proposal it contains i.e., 

Debris Removal and Disposal. 

  

No faxed or emailed proposals nor offers by telephone will be accepted.  Any 

proposal submitted after the time and date for Receipt of Proposal will be 

unopened and returned.  

 

The Board of Supervisors reserves the right to waiver informalities and to reject 

any and all bids. 

  

Minority and Women-Owned Businesses are encouraged to respond to requests for 

proposals directly as prime contractors. 

 

Proposals will be publicly opened and read aloud promptly at 10:00 AM on July 6, 

2021 at the Adams County Board of Supervisors Building, 314 State Street, 

Natchez, MS 39120. 

  

Request for Proposal documents may be obtained from the Office of the 

Purchasing Clerk, 112 S. Wall Street, Natchez MS, 39120, (601) 445-7941 or 601-

597-3160. 

Brandi Lewis 

Adams County Chancery Clerk 

 

Frances Bell  

Adams County Purchase Clerk 

 



 

Publish Dates: 

Friday, June 11, 2021 

Friday, June 18, 2021 

 

Bid Opening Date: 

Tuesday, July 6, 2021 

 

 

 


